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October 5, 2018 
 

 

TO:  STATE MEDICAL ASSOCIATION 

  PRESIDENTS 

  PRESIDENTS-ELECT 

  PAST PRESIDENTS 

  EXECUTIVE DIRECTORS 

 

FROM: Robert T. Gunby, MD, President 

 

SUBJECT: OSMAP General Session – November 9, 2018 
 

 

The Organization of State Medical Association Presidents (OSMAP) will hold its 

next General Membership Meeting and Program on Friday, November 9, 2018 

from 2:00pm - 5:00pm, in the Woodrow Wilson A Room, Gaylord National 

Resort and Conference Center, National Harbor, MD.  As you know, this 

meeting will be held in conjunction with the Interim Meeting of the AMA House 

of Delegates and there is no pre-registration required.  All Presidents-elect are 

especially encouraged to attend.  

 

Following the General Membership Meeting, beginning at 5:00pm, OSMAP 

will host a Reception in Woodrow Wilson B-C.  This Reception will be 

hosted in partnership with The Physicians Foundation.  All OSMAP members, 

their spouses and invited guests are welcome to attend. 

 

Please mark your calendars accordingly.  Changes in room assignments or any 

other information pertinent to OSMAP, including an agenda for the meeting, will 

be posted on the website at www.osmapandtheforum.org in advance of the 

meeting.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Brian O. 

Foy, OSMAP Executive Director, at the above address or by e-mail: 

bfoy11@yahoo.com. 

 

We hope you will be able to join us and look forward to seeing you all in 

November! 

 

********************************************* 

 

EXECUTIVE DIRECTORS:  Please Note:  This invitation is not being mailed 

to individual physicians.  Please assist in passing this invitation on to those in 

your current leadership and staff, as well as past presidents and AMA delegates 

who are members of OSMAP and who are, or may be planning to attend the 

AMA Interim Meeting.  Thank you for your assistance in this regard! 
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